BOARD OF HENNEPIN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

A-2400 GOVERNMENT CENTER
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55487-0240

August 3, 2023

Helen V. Sullivan-Looﬁey
60 South Sixth Street, #2700
Minneapolis, MN 55402

Dear Helen V. Sullivan-Looney:

RE: Metropolitan Council, a public corporation
and political subdivision of the State of
Minnesota vs, County of Hennepin

Case No.: 27-CV-18-10307

Your communication dated August 1, 2023, which was served by hand on August 3,
2023, will be formally recorded on the Communications List of the Hennepin County
Board of Commissioners next meeting on August 8, 2023. The communication has
been forwarded to the Civil Division of the Hennepin County Attorney’s Office for
investigation and further action.

If you have further questions about this, you may contact the Hennepin County
Attorney's Office at 612-348-5518.

Sincerely,

M R

Maria Rose
Clerk to the County Board

v

cc. Jim Keeler



